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Ref:  Outdred/NParkFinalArr/tp                                    9th July 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  
I am writing to inform you of the final arrangements for Normanby Park Camp 2021.   
  
We will be setting camp up on Tuesday 13th July 2021.  If you are available to help with set up, it would be 
greatly appreciated. We anticipate we will be down at the camp by 9.15 a.m.   
 
If your son/daughter wishes to help then please bring them with you, where we will register them at camp 
and then inform school so they get their present mark.  Once set up is complete, you will need to transport 
your son/daughter back to school.  
  
Year 8 Camp   
The Year 8 trip is taking place from Wednesday 14th July until Friday 16th July 2021. 

Your son/daughter requires a packed lunch on the first day. 
Your son/daughter will need to be dropped off at camp on Wednesday morning at 9.00 a.m. and will 
need to be collected from camp on Friday afternoon at 2.45 to 3.00 p.m. 
 
If your son/daughter is not staying at camp overnight they will need to be dropped off at camp 
between 8.00 and 8.30 a.m. daily and collected by 6.30 p.m. in the evening. 
 
Please ensure your son/daughter has a lateral flow test before attending camp. 
Year 7 Camp   
The Year 7 trip is taking place from Monday 19th July until Wednesday 21st July 2021. 
Your son/daughter requires a packed lunch on the first day. 
Your son/daughter will need to be dropped off at camp on Monday morning at 9.00 a.m. and will 
need to be collected from camp on Wednesday afternoon at 2.45 to 3.00 p.m. 
If your son/daughter is not staying at camp overnight they will need to be dropped off at camp 
between 8.00 and 8.30 a.m. daily and collected by 6.30 p.m. in the evening. 
 
Please ensure your son/daughter has a lateral flow test before attending camp. 
  
Whilst at camp, should you need to contact us please do so by telephoning the School Reception during school 
hours and if it is after 4.00 p.m. please contact the school mobile – 07707653447.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me on 
holmes.v@wintertoncommunityacademy.co.uk. 
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 

 
V. Holmes (Miss) 
Camp Co-ordinator  
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